
School bus 2024-2025
If your child currently uses the school bus, application packs for next year have been sent in
the post. Please complete the forms and return these to school. An application fee of £10 is
available to pay on Arbor to complete your application. The deadline for applications is 28th
June 2024. Thank you.

Parents evening and reports survey
We are currently looking at how we communicate with parents through written reports and
parents evenings. Therefore we are asking all parents to complete a very short survey. If you
have more than one child at the school please can you complete this survey for each child.

https://forms.office.com/e/PYtstytA8Y

Thankyou Mr Hibbard

Congratulations to Imogen, Kimberly, and Keeley in Year 7 who have had their poems
published in the Through Their Eyes anthology in which young authors place themselves in the
minds of others to capture the thoughts and feelings of diverse narrators and considering
viewpoints that might have otherwise gone unspoken."

Tuesday 25th June – Year 7 Consultation
The Year 7 consultation is on the above date a letter has been emailed to you to book your
appointments on the Arbor app. We look forward to seeing you and your child at this event.
Thank you
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Diary Dates 

Monday 24th June
Year 8 vaccinations

Tuesday 25th June
NLC Taster Day

Year 7 Consultation

Wednesday 26th June
Humber Quad Kids - Costello

Thursday 27th June
Sports Day

Tuesday 2nd July
District Athletics

Wednesday 3rd July
JLC Taster Day Yr10

Thursday 11th July
Awards Evening

Friday 12th July
Yr 10 Hardwick Hall

Year 8,9 & 10 reports

Monday 15th July
Yr 9 Drama Day - Hull Truck Theatre

Tuesday 16th July
Yr 9 Medical Mavericks

Wednesday 17th July 
Rewards Day

Thursday 18th July
Whole school mass

Friday 19th July
Last day of term - closing at 12.25pm

North Lincolnshire's Armed Forces Day with your
families. This is taking place tomorrow at Brumby
Hall Sports Ground in Scunthorpe. Saturday 22
June, from 11am to 5pm. Entry is free. 

It's a great chance to show your support for the
men and women who make up the armed forces
community and enjoy an amazing line-up full of
parades, displays, military equipment, live music
and much more.

Activities taking place include:
A parade featuring Cadets and Veterans from
the tri-services
An interactive Cadet Village with games,
challenges and more
RAF Air Cadets Band performance
Army Cadets Field Drill displays
Kazbah Theatre ‘Chips & Fish’ puppet
performance
Scunthorpe RUFC exhibition match
Paintball Range
BMX bike course

and much more!

https://forms.office.com/e/PYtstytA8Y


Sports Day
Sports Day will be held at Quibell Park in Scunthorpe on Thursday 27th June 2024.
All students are expected to attend and contribute to the day as a performer, official or supporter. As this event is during school
hours, parental consent is assumed. If you wish to withdraw your child, please contact the school.
Students are expected to attend wearing school PE kit on this day:

School PE Top - Purchased form Shah's or the school GCSE PE Top
Plain Black Football shorts (no logo)
Plain Black Skort 
Plain black leggings or tracksuit bottoms (no logo, patterns, brand name etc)
School PE Hoodie, purchased from Shah's
No Jewellery

All students should be prepared for any weather conditions, as there is very little shelter and will require a packed lunch. If your child
is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. 
Students are required to make their own way to and from Quibell Park (2 Brumby Wood Lane, Scunthorpe DN17 1SR). The school bus
will not be running this day and therefore the cost of this will be reimbursed to parents. The gates will open at 8:30am for an 8:40am
start, and Sports Day will finish at 2.30pm. 
Please ensure that your emergency contact information, any medical information and consent information is completed and correct
on Arbor as this information will be used for the day if needed. 

If your child needs any medication, it should be handed to the designated first aider at Quibell Park (this can be done on the morning
or in advance via main reception).
Any student whose behaviour does not meet the expectation of the Academy on the day will not be allowed to remain at the event
and will be returned to school and parents contacted. Any student who does not wear the appropriate school uniform as detailed
above will not be able to attend the event and will be escorted back to school by staff.

Tuesday 25th June – Year 7 Consultation
The Year 7 consultation is on the above date a letter has been emailed to you to book your appointments on the Arbor app. We look
forward to seeing you and your child at this event. 

Young carers
At St Bede's Catholic Voluntary Academy we work hard to support our young carers. 
A young carer is a person under 18 who regularly provides emotional and/or practical support and assistance for a family member
who is disabled, physically or mentally unwell or who misuses substances. 
If you need extra support or feel you know someone who is a young carer please see the following link. 
There is also further support on the school website. 
The young carer team is -
Operational lead- Mrs Frost
Ms Busk, Mrs Jackson
External support
Tracey Abrahams Porter-Young carer team
Emer Magee- With me in mind EMHP
https://carers.org/downloads/help-and-advice-section/knowyourrights.pdf

https://carers.org/downloads/help-and-advice-section/knowyourrights.pdf

